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Building Inspections - 161 Marginal Way - Maine Fye Care Center - Building
permit application for interior demolition

From: "Timothy Hebert" <thebert@hebertconstruction.com>

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov"
<buildinginspections@portlandmai...

Date; 2/29/2016 7:43 AM

Subject: 161 Marginal Way - Maine Eye Care Center - Building permit
application for interior demolition

CC: Jeanie Bourke <IMB@portlandmaine.gov>

Attachments: Fast Track Application.Maine Eye Care Center.pdf; 161 Marginal
Way.Maine Eye Care.AD101.pdf; 161 Marginal Way.Maine Eye
Care. AD102.pdf; Commercial Interior COU Permit
chklist 201511171218571134.pdf

To whom it may concern,

Attached are the application, plans and information for the interior demolition of the First and Second floor at
161 Marginal Way which will become the new Maine Eye Care Center practice.

Thank you for taking the time to review this application and please consider the fast track.

Timothy R. Hebert
{0) 207-783-2091
{e) thebert@hebertconstruction.com
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